2022 Camp Information

This year we will be attending summer camp at SMU June 1st-4th. We will be meeting in front of the school on the 1st at 8 a.m. to take squad pictures and exchange spirit buddy gifts. We will load the bus and leave for camp between 8:30-8:45 AM. The kids don’t need to bring a lot of extra stuff, so they should be able to get it to their rooms on their own. Camp will end with awards around 12 p.m on the final day (maybe a little earlier). You may meet us at the dorm to take your child home with you at the end of camp once they have been released by their coach.  We will be taking team pictures and making sure that all kids are out of their rooms before they are released. There will not be a bus on the way home, so all parents need to make arrangements to pick up their child or fill out the form given on what parent they will ride home with. If any times change while we are there, I will use the All-squad text to get that information out. All luggage should be picked up from the dorm by 12:00 PM. 

All kids will need to bring a lunch with them on the first day, because our first meal is not given until dinner that evening. They will eat this after we check in to the rooms and then we will head over to the camp together. There are no coolers or ice chest allowed and they are not allowed to decorate their doors. There is an option to rent a fridge with your roommate, so we will be placing orders for those that want to do that. There is no other way to keep their drinks or snacks cold if they do not rent one, but these are optional. Also note that they will not be allowed to carry their cell phones with them during the day at camp and we will be taking them up in the evenings to assure that they will get some sleep. We will give them their phones back during our break times and then we will take them up again at bed check. I would not plan to bring any valuables to the campus; please no Ipads or other expensive devices!
Reminder that these are dorm rooms, so make sure that they have everything that they need on the “Things to bring to Camp” list so that they have bedding, towels etc. There are usually not mirrors in the dorm room as well, so they need to bring their own for doing their makeup and hair. The community bath has one, but it is not a big enough area for all of them. The kids will need to bring a little extra money for the NCA store if they want to purchase any of the camp apparel, but this is not mandatory. 

Thanks!
Heather Jones

TCHS Varsity Cheer Coach
